
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 23 September 2019 
 
Welcome to the last week of Term 3! It certainly has been 
a very busy time at Westport Public School. 
 
Splendour! 
What an amazing way to finish the term with our fantastic 
Splendour at the Glasshouse! The students and staff work 
very hard to prepare and present their wonderful 
performances to you - the parents and carers of our school 
community. For some, the organisation and work begins 
immediately after the last performance ends. Mrs Eichler 
and the staff carefully evaluate every aspect of the night 
and make changes to lift the quality of the next one. This is 
my fifth year at Westport and my third Splendour 
performance at the Glasshouse and every year the event 
gets better. Thank you to Mrs Eichler, students, staff and 
parents for supporting this event and making it a show 
case for our school. It is great to watch the whole school 
performing in such a quality venue. An experience our 
students will not forget! 
 
Colour Run 
The P&C ran the colour run on Friday and all the students 
got into the swing of things and enjoyed the chance to get 
thoroughly multi-coloured. This is a major fund-raising 
event and requires the cooperation of students, staff and 
parents to run successfully. Funds raised will benefit the 
students at the school in many different ways. Subsidising 
various activities, helping pay the cost of costumes and 
paying for the Life Education Van for the whole school are 
just a few ways the P&C support our school. Thank you to 
all involved who made this day a success. 
 
Town Library Holiday Activities 
Please see the attached information regarding activities 
run by our wonderful local libraries during the school 
holidays. Our Port Macquarie Town Library is a fantastic 
local resource and I would encourage everyone to go and 
visit the facility and activities they provide and it’s free! 
 
Have a safe and enjoyable holiday. 
 
Tony Johnston 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming Events for Term 3 

Tuesday 24 September Gold Assembly  

Wednesday 25 September 
7’s Gala Day – Coffs 
Harbour  

Thursday 26 September Dance Eisteddfod 

Friday 27 September 
Last Day Term 3 
Reward Day  

Monday 14 October First day back Term 4 

Tuesday 15 October Year 2 – Surf Ed Visit 

Friday 18 October 
Kindergarten Orientation at 
12:30pm in School Library 

 
Term 3 Assembly Timetable – Tuesday at 1 pm in the 
School Hall  

Kindergarten – Year 2 Year 3 – Year 6  

Week 10 – Gold Assembly 
at 12:15 pm 

Week 10 – Gold Assembly 
at 1 pm  

 
Kindergarten Enrolments for 2020 
We have already received a number of enrolments from 
students who will be starting school in Kindergarten in 
2020. If you have a child who will be starting at Westport in 
2020, please stop by the office and pick up an enrolment. It 
will have information relating to our Orientation and 
Information Day as well as Drop In days which are fast 
approaching.  
 
If you know of a family who wishes to enrol their child in 
Kindergarten in 2020, we would appreciate you informing 
them that now is the time to complete an enrolment form. 
The Orientation Day is Friday Week 1 of Term 4. 
 
Toni Lawes 
Kindergarten Co-ordinator                                                                                          
 
Futsal 
As part of this terms Stage 2 and 3 Elective Sports 
program, students who selected Futsal participated in the 
Mid Coast Futsal Primary School's Challenge on Friday at 
the Port Macquarie Indoor Stadium. Students in Year 3 to 
6 enjoyed the fast paced opportunity to play the skilful 
game. Many goals were scored and defended by Westport 
students. Congratulations to the Year 5/6 team - the 
Westport Strikers who were Runners Up in the competitive 
division.  
 
Christian Pettitt 
Elective Sport Teacher 
 
 



 

 
 
Splendour 
Wow, what a fantastic creative performance was ‘Our 
World in Harmony’.  On behalf of our wonderful teachers I 
would like to extend a big thank you to our Westport 
community for supporting our students in this spectacular 
event.  The students loved the costumes, lights, music and 
being part of dances, choir ensembles, string ensembles 
and acting.  Stay tuned for next year’s Splendour as we 
celebrate 50 years of Westport Public School.  
 
Mrs Eichler 
 
School Intensive Swimming Scheme 
The School Intensive Swimming Scheme will be held 
during weeks 5 and 6 Term 4. The program is aimed at 
students in years 2-6 who are non-swimmers or poor 
swimmers. There will be 60 places available at a cost of 
about $60 per student. Students participate in 45 minute 
lessons each day over the 2 weeks. The lessons are 
taught by qualified instructors and are designed to teach 
water confidence and build swimming skills. A note will go 
out early next term. 
 
Miss Walton 
Organising Teacher 
 
Splendour Writing 
1/2 Paperbark and 2 Bluegum completed a writing 
response about our wonderful Splendour concert. The 
students each had varied reasons about why they loved 
Splendour and being a part of the performance. Some 
students shared their fantastic writing with Mr Johnston. 
The performance has been a great platform for lots of 
literacy experiences in our classes.  

 
 

 
Mrs Fraser and Mrs Slade. 

 
 
 
Futsal Photos 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
Splendour Photos 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Comunity News 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Looking at going on a holiday? 
Kerri-Anne Hands at Flight Centre Settlement City and 
Westport Public School P&C have got together in a 
fundraising pact. So for every booking made at Flight 
Centre Settlement City with Kerri-Anne, they will donate a 
percentage to the School P&C. Simply mention Westport 
Public School when booking with her and she’ll take care 
of the rest. Your friends, family and associates can also do 
the same. You’ll benefit from Flight Centre’s great low 
prices and know you’re helping to support a great local 
school. 
From airfares and accommodation through to travel 
insurance and visas, we have it all.  
Call 6588 3777, text 0400 920 350, email her at kerri-
anne.hands@flightcentre.com.au or visit her at Shop 3A, 
Settlement City, Cnr. Park & Bay Streets, Port Macquarie 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


